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We are so excited your family is joining in The Family Challenge! 
We are currently in the Amoris Laetitia Year of the Family, which will be celebrated at the World Meeting of 

Families in June 2022. Pope Francis has written often about the importance of family and this prayer challenge 
gives us a great opportunity to celebrate and pray with and for the families at our parish! 

 
Knowing that each family is unique, this prayer challenge is for you to make your own! You are encouraged to 

complete the challenges over the summer months. You can pick the order; just write which date you completed 
it on the square. Your children may turn these in when they return to faith formation or school in the fall.  


